
April 13,2011 

Ms. Toni Eamhart 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Florida Public Communications 
TD 953 
2011 RAF 

Dear Ms. Eamhart: 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, Florida Public Communications (FPC) closed it's 
doors as ofDecember 31,2010. 

However, we have been advised to forward a check for $100.00 to you for the 201 1 FL4F to 
insure FPC is cancelled in "good standing". 

Please note that the enclosed check is from Protel Inc. not FPC. 

Gerald P. Rockey 
Director of Finance 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Attn: Ms. Toni Earnhart 


